

April 22, 2017

Friends of the Falcon Theatre,

Thank you for joining us for 20 years of Comedy. Drama. Life.

We truly appreciate all of your kind words and well wishes over the last year, since Falcon founder, Garry Marshall passed away. Above all, thank you for being a part our family.

Later this year, the Falcon will be renamed the Garry Marshall Theatre, and will continue to honor his memory with love and laughter. We want you to be among the first to hear that we have chosen two wonderfully creative and talented people to guide the 2017-18 inaugural season. It is with great confidence and excitement that we announce Joseph Leo Bwarie and Dimitri Toscas as Artistic Directors of the Garry Marshall Theatre.

Joe and Dimitri both have long histories with Garry and the Falcon, each directing shows here. Each has a unique artistic vision, but share an understanding of Garry's desire to tell stories, inspire artists and create live theatre. From comedy to opera, and from Broadway to Disney, we are thrilled to have them join our team.

We will be supervising and shepherding the launch of the new theatre. Sherry Greczmiel will remain with us in her exciting new position as Executive Director. We will be in a short period of transition, but you will receive season brochures this summer. Thank you again for all the support you have given Garry and the Falcon Theatre over the last 20 years. We look forward to introducing you to Joe and Dimitri in the lobby soon.

With love and gratitude,

The Marshall Family

Barbara Marshall Lori Marshall

Kallel Mill Att an